
Long-term Disaster Recovery
Natural disasters are particularly hard 
on low-income families. In response to 
the destruction caused by Hurricane 
Florence, WARM is focused on a 
long-term rebuilding process. 

Donate to WARM's 
Hurricane Florence Recovery:

www.warmnc.org

Respond

Repair

Rebuild

- Contact all 174 homeowners on pre-storm waiting list 
- Identify urgent/critical damage 
- Community engagement to collect new applicants 
- Send out "Tarp Teams" - prevent further damage  

- Address immediate needs like lack of running water 
- Begin working on hurricane related damages 
- Ensure homes are healthy & habitable

- Make homes stronger than they were before the storm 
- Prepare homes for long-term safety & resilience 
- Strengthen home for future natural disasters 
 



The Coleman Family and 
Hurricane Matthew

In October 2016, Hurricane Matthew caused severe 
flooding and damage to the Coleman family home, 
leaving it uninhabitable.

WARM was a key resource 
for the family through the 
entire recovery process, 
ensuring the long-term 
safety of the home.

In August 2018, the Colemans moved 
back into their safe, sturdy new home!

Through Hurricane Florence, the home withstood the 
storm. Mrs. Coleman updated WARM, 

"We are still here, not leaving this time. 
We're still enjoying our home 

thanks to you!"


